
 

 

ANNUAL BANQUET 2012 

 

Thursday January 12th  

                                                                      

Everyone receiving this announcement is invited to the annual feast.  But time to reserve a place is 

running out.  Please note that the deadline is Friday, January 6th.   

 

Our speaker for the evening is David Nicandri.   He'll be introduced by Guild president Jodee 

Fenton.  The recipient of our annual award (and plaque) is Prof. John Findlay who will be 

introduced by Lorraine McConaghy.  Please come early for drinks, hard or soft, and the social hour. 

 

The banquet flyer is online 

at:  http://www.pnwhistorians.org/banquet/PNWHG%202012%20Banquet%20Invitation.pd

f.  You'll find answers to everything you want to know there. 
 

This is also the evening of our "shock and awe" annual business meeting and the evening when we 

meet our newest board members, Brian Gann and Julia Swan.  Additional candidate names can be 

offered from the floor.  For the first time there will also be a raffle. 
 

If you feel you do not want to drive or can't, we will arrange for car pooling wherever 

possible.  Please call Jodee at 206 383-9016. 
 

 

Membership Renewal 

 
We have scheduled, in addition to the banquet, our full series of monthly speakers in 2012 

beginning in February.   The spring conference about the 1962 World's Fair, we are certain, will be 

a specially memorable event.  

 

Please support us again and send your check for twenty-five dollars to:  PNW Historians Guild,   P 

O Box 85457,    Seattle  WA  98145    
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